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Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G..K.C.B. 3.

4a.&h. This should be effective, 
are pretty well decided as to the course they 
will follow when they enter our first year.

Most of our students

Executive & Personnel Work.

These suggestions are well in line with the ideas 
which we have been urging and which several corporations in 
different fields have gone some way to adopting.

I would go a little further and suggest co-operation 
with the utilities in further graduate training both inside and 
outside the University.
University for post-graduate work.

Special men might be sent back to the 
It is perhaps equally 

important to give our graduates who cannot come back some direction
in self education.

Yours faithfully,
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